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CLUB EVENTS 2017 OFFICERS CLUB EVENTS CONT.

Okay, so it is October & there Commander: December

is a chill in the air.  But, the best     Tom Morgan                           657-5257

way to beat the "chill", is to First Officer:

stay "warm" by participating in     Casey Kelly                            458-1928

the TCC Fall activities! Second Officer: Wed. 13th       TCC Meeting 5:30

* Read On *      Pat Ezell                         513-257-5279 Christmas Dinner Dance 6:00  

Bursar: Sign-up at the Oct & Nov Meetings

October      Bill Hall                                   657-3214 See flyer attached.

Scribe:

    Judy Bell                         480-980-5764

Communication:

Thurs. 5th  "Howl at the Moon" gathering     Jerry Campbell                      458-0861

Where:  TVYC Guest Dock   7 pm Immediate Past Commander:

Come by boat or by car     Bob Mazzola                           657-9306 Items of interest taken from Boat U.S. Publication

Bring lawn chairs, your own drinks & snacks EC Officer/Member At Large:

Capt's:  John & Pat Ezell     Dianna Vanoni                       657-3031

See flyer pg 5         513-257-5279 TCC WEBSITE
WWW.TELLICOCRUISINGCLUB.COM

Wed. 11th       TCC Meeting 6:00

Social 5:00  Welcome New Members:

Joe & Nancy McCaul

Sat. 14th       "Fall Color Cruise" - Little TN Tom & Janeen Gongola
Capt's:  Alan & Mary Jane Buhrke

See attached flyer pg 6 for details

Sign-up continues at the and Oct Meeting

November

OVERHEARD AT THE DOCKS

Ahoy Matey!  What's with the frown

Wed. 8th       TCC Meeting 6:00 on your face and pad & pencil in

Social 5:00  hand?  Awl Skipper, you know its

Wed. 29th      "Overnight in Gatlinburg" gettin' to be that time of year again!

Capt's:  Dennis & Dianna Vanoni Yep, its time to prep the trusty ole

865-657-3031 girl for her well earned winter rest.

Right Matey, it was a very busy &

happy summer with the TCC folks.

But, there are still a few activities

to go yet, eh!  Aye, so - see you

Ladies of TCC     'round the bend

See attached flyer pg 7 for details on Juliet's Mabel                      

events for the balance of the year

                    REMEMBER:  THE YACHT CLUB WILL RESERVE SEATS FOR TCC MEMBERS AFTER THE MEETING.

                                                      THEY WOULD APPRECIATE A CALL FOR RESERVATIONS.

JULIETS 

* Every 3rd Wed.  

(Rain or Shine)    

 *11:00 am 

H Dock 

  *Lunch by boat  

or car 

    * Capt. Pat 
Miller         

       405-2525 

 

ROMEOS 

*Every Wed. 

 (Rain or Shine) 

*11:15 am/H  

Dock 

    *Lunch by boat 

 or car 

*Capt. Ken Kofink 

   458-3225 
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Keep It 

Solvent 

 

Boat owners use 
lots of expensive 
caulks and 
compounds in 
cartridges. Half-
used tubes that sit 
for more than a day 
or two often dry up, 
then get thrown in 
the trash. To avoid 
wastage, cover the 
end of the cut 
nozzle with a good 
dollop of petroleum 
jelly. It will keep the 
air out and prevent 
the contents of the 
tube from 
hardening. Next 
time you need the 
caulk, thoroughly 
wipe off the jelly 
and squeeze out a 
little bit of caulk to 
be sure the inside 
of the nozzle is 
clear of jelly. 

Zap The 

Tape 

 

Nothing is more 
maddening than a 
roll of masking tape 
that won't unroll, but 
only comes off in 
little bits. Before 
tossing it in the 
trash, an ornery roll 
of tape can often be 
brought back to life 
with a quick blitz in 
the microwave. 
Don't overcook it: 5 
to 10 seconds is 
often more than 
enough to revitalize 
the adhesive and 
return the roll to 
taping nirvana. 

IT’S TIME FOR ANOTHER HOWL AT THE MOON EVENT! 
 

Thursday, October 5, 2017 
7:00 pm 

 
Arrive at the guest docks at the yacht club. Bring lawn chair 

and whatever you want to eat and drink. 
 

COME BY BOAT, COME BY CAR!  
 

An evening of socializing with cruiser friends to celebrate the 
full moon! 

 
Captains: Pat and John Ezell 
513-257-5279 for questions 

    Another TCC Special Event  

The 2017 TCC FALL CRUISE on Saturday, Oct. 14th 

 

Meet at Mile Marker #11 near Pontoon Island at 2 p.m. for a "slow cruise" up the 
Little Tennessee toward the Chilhowee Dam.  Later, enjoy an early dinner at 
Rick’s Dockside Grill located at Tellico Marina (1000 Marina Harbor Dr. 
Maryville).  We will be ordering off the menu, which includes a nice selection of 
Appetizers, Sandwiches, Salads, and Entrées.  Beer is available for purchase, 
but you may “brown bag” wine or other spirits. 
 
Also, slips will be available for overnighters, but space may be limited, so 
assignments will be based upon a 1st come basis against the sign up sheet. 
 

For Additional info, contact Capt’s:  Alan & Mary Jane Buhrke  
buhrkemj2@aol.com 

 
Sign-up for the event will be taken at the September and October TCC Meetings. 

 

 

 

Christmas Party 

 

 (Limited to 150 TCC Members) 

 
Date:  December 13, 2017                                                                       
 
Location:  Tellico Village Yacht Club Lower Level 

Time:  5:30-6:00 Meeting  (Upper Level) 
              6:00-6:45 Social Hour  
              6:45-8:00 Dinner 
              7:30-10:30 Music & Dancing 
 
DJ:  DJ Lou 

 

Names of TCC Members in Party                       E-mail Addr:    Check # 

   
   
   
   
   

 
Sign up at the October 11th and November 8th TCC meetings. 

(Round Tables of 8 and 10 available) 

Cancellation Date:  No Later Than  November 22nd 

Price is $40/ person (incl. Tax/Tip), and is limited to TCC membership.  Please make check(s) 
payable to TCC for all members at your table.  Monies are due at the time of sign up.  

                     Drinks:  Cash Bar w/ bottles of Red and White Wine available 
Captains: Pat Ezell & the Entertainment Committee 

(Linda Knecht and Julie Ricchio) 

Menu 
 

House Salad (dressings on table) 
Sliced Bistro Steak and Grilled Shrimp 

Scalloped Au Gratin Potato 
Ribbon cut sautéed Squash & Zucchini 

Chocolate Cake 
Dinner Rolls, Coffee Station 

http://www.tellicocruisingclub.com/
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Juliet's Schedule for the balance of the year!

Wednesday, October 18th Fall Color Tour with lunch in Townsend We will carpool to Townsend on 321 and return

across the Foothills Parkway.  Come enjoy the

fall leaves in East Tennesse.

Sign up at the Sept. and Oct. meetings.

Wednesday, November 15th Still to be determined

Monday , December 4th Mark your calendar for the: Party will be at "new member" Sandy Soll's

Juliet's Chistmas Party home, 326 Okmulgee Circle, at 12 noon.

Bring a dish to share.  Pat Miller will provide

wine or punch.

Carpooling is suggested and please be

courteous to neighbors when parking.

This is a great event at a beautiful location.

For more information: Come start your holidays at our Christmas Party.

call JULIET’s Coordinator Pat Miller 405-2525 Sign up at the Oct. and Nov. meetings.
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For Additional info, contact Capt’s:  Alan & Mary Jane Buhrke  
buhrkemj2@aol.com 

 
Sign-up for the event will be taken at the September and October TCC Meetings. 

 

 

 

Christmas Party 

 

 (Limited to 150 TCC Members) 

 
Date:  December 13, 2017                                                                       
 
Location:  Tellico Village Yacht Club Lower Level 

Time:  5:30-6:00 Meeting  (Upper Level) 
              6:00-6:45 Social Hour  
              6:45-8:00 Dinner 
              7:30-10:30 Music & Dancing 
 
DJ:  DJ Lou 

 

Names of TCC Members in Party                       E-mail Addr:    Check # 

   
   
   
   
   

 
Sign up at the October 11th and November 8th TCC meetings. 

(Round Tables of 8 and 10 available) 

Cancellation Date:  No Later Than  November 22nd 

Price is $40/ person (incl. Tax/Tip), and is limited to TCC membership.  Please make check(s) 
payable to TCC for all members at your table.  Monies are due at the time of sign up.  

                     Drinks:  Cash Bar w/ bottles of Red and White Wine available 
Captains: Pat Ezell & the Entertainment Committee 

(Linda Knecht and Julie Ricchio) 

Menu 
 

House Salad (dressings on table) 
Sliced Bistro Steak and Grilled Shrimp 

Scalloped Au Gratin Potato 
Ribbon cut sautéed Squash & Zucchini 

Chocolate Cake 
Dinner Rolls, Coffee Station 
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Keep It 

Solvent 

 

Boat owners use 
lots of expensive 
caulks and 
compounds in 
cartridges. Half-
used tubes that sit 
for more than a day 
or two often dry up, 
then get thrown in 
the trash. To avoid 
wastage, cover the 
end of the cut 
nozzle with a good 
dollop of petroleum 
jelly. It will keep the 
air out and prevent 
the contents of the 
tube from 
hardening. Next 
time you need the 
caulk, thoroughly 
wipe off the jelly 
and squeeze out a 
little bit of caulk to 
be sure the inside 
of the nozzle is 
clear of jelly. 

Zap The 

Tape 

 

Nothing is more 
maddening than a 
roll of masking tape 
that won't unroll, but 
only comes off in 
little bits. Before 
tossing it in the 
trash, an ornery roll 
of tape can often be 
brought back to life 
with a quick blitz in 
the microwave. 
Don't overcook it: 5 
to 10 seconds is 
often more than 
enough to revitalize 
the adhesive and 
return the roll to 
taping nirvana. 

IT’S TIME FOR ANOTHER HOWL AT THE MOON EVENT! 
 

Thursday, October 5, 2017 
7:00 pm 

 
Arrive at the guest docks at the yacht club. Bring lawn chair 

and whatever you want to eat and drink. 
 

COME BY BOAT, COME BY CAR!  
 

An evening of socializing with cruiser friends to celebrate the 
full moon! 

 
Captains: Pat and John Ezell 
513-257-5279 for questions 

    Another TCC Special Event  
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Meet at Mile Marker #11 near Pontoon Island at 2 p.m. for a "slow cruise" up the 
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Rick’s Dockside Grill located at Tellico Marina (1000 Marina Harbor Dr. 
Maryville).  We will be ordering off the menu, which includes a nice selection of 
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Also, slips will be available for overnighters, but space may be limited, so 
assignments will be based upon a 1st come basis against the sign up sheet. 
 

For Additional info, contact Capt’s:  Alan & Mary Jane Buhrke  
buhrkemj2@aol.com 
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ANCHOR BOATS 

The following Captains have volnteered,if available, to be anchor boats for Raft-Offs when needed:

                                                                 P/C Chuck Zimmerman, P/C Stu McFadden,

                                              P/C Errol Keith, P/C Bob Bray, John Krathwohl

Boating Classes and Vessel Safety Inspections: 

Boating Classes:  Knoxville Power Squadron - Tom Dietrich 865-657-9190 

Boating Classes:  CGAuxiliary - Mike Colacone 352-804-8257 

Vessel Safety Inspections - CG Auxiliary:  Maureen Corry 865-657-9799     KPS:  Bob Bray 865-408-9229 

 

Your TCC Newsletter Team: 
Editor: P/C Chuck Zimmerman 
Phone all comments, 

suggestions, ideas, etc.   458-8598  

 
Photography: Cathy DeBoer 
Send event photos to: 

tccfunpix@gmail.com 
 
Publishing:  Bob Mazzola at present, but you 
may contact any Club Officer should you be 
willing to volunteer to help your club in this 
capacity. 
Some experience with Excel is needed. 

Service Officer:  
Pam Schell    423-462-1094 
     schellady@yahoo.com 

TCC Memorial Rock: 

   Past Commander's Club 
 
             Al Sponholtz & 
       P/C Chuck Zimmerman 

TCC Internal Communications 
Jerry Campbell: 
 
Club Directory, address           
changes, boat names,         
phone numbers, e-mails & 
electronic communications     
  
  jerrycampbell2@gmail.com 

Membership Chairman: 
 
    P/C Bob Mazzola   657-9306 
        romazz321@gmail.com 

 

 

THE OTHER VOLUNTEERS WHO KEEP THE “TCC” AFLOAT 

  

 

Ship's Store 

 

Your One Stop Shopping for the Best in Cruising Wear! 

 

Lake Charts  ......................  $5     White or Blue Caps ........ TBD 

Burgee ............................... $25    T-shirts unisex ...................  TBD 

Jackets Men ...................... TBD    Jackets Women ................   TBD 

Polo Shirts Men ...............  $40     Polo Shirts Women .............  $40 

Additional Embroidery on Polo Shirt (buyer to arrange with vendor): 

Name on Chest ......  $5     Boat Name on Sleeve .........  $10 

 

Captains:  Shirley  & Harry Westcott   htsl@charter.net   865-408-9590 

 

Alternate:  Carolyn Rosen   crosen313@charter.net   865-408-1125 
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